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Phyllis G. Sweatt, a Bowling High School Family and Consumer Sciences teacher for the last 20 years, was named the Kentucky Teacher of the year for Family and Consumer Sciences in 2017.  She represented Kentucky in the national Teacher of the Year competition at the American Association of Family and Consumer Sciences (AAFCS) 109th Annual Conference and Exposition in Atlanta, Georgia, June 24-27, 2018. She received 4th place recognition in the AAFCS national Teacher of the Year competition. Her presentation, Community Service Projects for Bowling Green and beyond, included: Quilts for Kids, Lap Quilts for Seniors, German Exchange Projects, Veterans’ Banners, Butterflies for Japan, and Good Health for All, as well as assisting with Born Learning Academy and participating in Health Fair @ Atmos Energy.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Phyllis graduated from Middle Tennessee State University in Textiles and Clothing in 1977; she earned certification in Family and Consumer Sciences Education at Western Kentucky University in 1997 and Rank I in 2000. Phyllis is recognized as a top teacher of Family and Consumer Sciences.  She received the Pride Award Presented by the Kentucky Association of Teachers of Family and Consumer Sciences (KATFACS) in July 2017. She will represent Kentucky at the national level in San Antonio, TX, November 28th-December 1st. Not only was Mrs. Sweatt honored, her students were also recognized by NATFACS at the National Family Career Community Leader (FCCLA) meeting in Atlanta, GA; they received a Gold Medal in Fashion Construction and Silver for Illustrated Talk on Teen Suicide. 
This year the Quilts for Kids project was expanded to include lap quilts for senior citizens in the community. Students in Family and Consumer Sciences classes and the Family and Career Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) complete two or more quilts to be donated to a different organization each school year. Lap quilts go to nursing homes and the Quilts for Kids go to a Hospital. Last year the latter went to Norton Children’s Hospital.  The project is a collaborative effort with Bowling Green High School (BGHS) Youth Service Center.


